NZSSAA AGM

The Annual General Meeting of the New Zealand Secondary Schools Athletics Association will be
held on December the 12th at 5.00pm at the University of Waikato Arts Centre. Although there is no
formal managers’ meeting this year competitor numbers, programmes etc will be available from the
Arts Centre from 4pm. This is also an opportunity to hand in any complete scratchings from the
meeting, to check on any events likely to become straight finals and to ask questions about any
individual issues you might have at the help desk. Please make arrangements to allow the time to
attend the AGM. A healthy association depends on people being informed of the association's
activities and being active in the decision making.

The agenda will include the election of officers including the regional representatives. The
Auckland/Waikato based executive will be nominated for re-election for 2009 but we are interested
in receiving expressions of interest from a region/s considering the possibility of taking up Executive
responsibility from 2010.

The regional representatives from Southern North Island, Alec McNab, Northern South Island, John
McTaggart and Southern South Island, Glen Ward are available for re-election. If there are any
further nominations please send them to tylden@xtra.co.nz by Nov 21.

If there are any remits/changes to the rules of competition they should be sent to the above email
address by November 21.

John Tylden
Chairman NZSSAA



